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This Week at Giants Neck Beach

November 13, 2023

Upcoming Meetings/Events

There are no meetings scheduled for this week.
News
As mentioned previously, GNBA members may now sign up for an exclusive Giants Neck

Beach Association texting service, which will be used to send timely and urgent
information. _Sign up for GNBA texting_service, here.

The GNBA website (link) and the Official Giants Neck Beach Association Facebook
Page will continue to serve as information resources for ongoing information. If you have
questions, please contact Mary Ann Heenehan (heenehacnj@gmail.com).

Special thanks to Phyllis Berger for a great suggestion to the Beach Committee!
Mike Heenehan, Beach Chair Committee, has connected with the East Lyme Giving
Garden to work out a plan for composting our beach eel grass at the farm. The team at the
Giving Garden is excited for the nutrient-rich material for their regenerative farming
practices.
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Details will be worked out so that we are ready to go with the first beach cleaning in the
spring of 2024. We are happy to partner with ELGG to help our community and the
environment!

Bulletin Board

Seeking Private Boat Slip Rental
Wondering if anyone who owns a private boat slip would want to rent it out in 20247
Please email me if interested. Thanks!!!

Email: bodixon12@gmail.com

Have a great week!

The GNBA
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